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4 February 2015 

 

Dear Gavin 

RESPONSE TO REPORT OF POLICE AND CRIME PANEL ON PROPOSED PRECEPT 

I acknowledge the Panel’s report and welcome their acceptance of my 2015/16 precept  

proposal of £147.82 for Band D properties.  I will now instruct my Chief  

Finance Officer to issue draft precept demand notices to each District/Borough for  

checking.  My 2015/16 budget and precept will be set at the next meeting of  

the Strategic Executive Board on the 16th February 2015 after which final  

precept demands will be issued. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

David Lloyd 

Police and Crime Commissioner for Hertfordshire 
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